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Dear Dr Matthews, 

RMfjsr 

19th July 1966 

The last meeting of SASP requested the Executive Secretary 
to arrange for a U. S. domiciled SASP member to keep in touch with the 
headquarters for the Society for International Development at Washington, 
to which body SASP recently took out membership . As you are so familiar 
with our work and as you will be living in Washington for some time 
I believe, may I ask you to honour us by performing this function . 

Yours sincerely, 

Robert Menzies, 
Executive Secretary of SASP 


